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	Comments


Commission Staff appreciates the opportunity to comment on Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1149 and the work done by ERCOT and stakeholders to this point.
Commission Staff supports the comments made by the Independent Market Monitor (IMM) and ERCOT and believes that approval of this NPRR will improve the operation and Settlement of the ERCOT market.  Staff recommends that stakeholders approve this NPRR at the December 8, 2022, PRS meeting so that it can be included in the February 2023 Board agenda. 
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